
Tidbits from the Teacher

At Home Learning Work 

Tomorrow, Wednesday, September 30, is our first 
At Home Learning Day.  Each student will be 
bringing home materials today that need to be 
completed tomorrow.  On the top of the materials is 
a checklist.  Once each task is finished, place a 
check in the box behind it.  Please return all 
materials in this packet on Thursday, October 1st.  
Attendance will be taken using the returned 
materials.

Important Dates to REMEMBER:

Wednesday, September 30th: At Home Learning 
Day

Wednesday, October 14th: At Home Learning Day

Thursday, October 15th; Friday, October 16th: 
Professional Workshop Days for TeachersMrs. Navratil

snavratil@district745.org
***845-5248***

Speak Up 

Speak up is happening on 
Friday, October 2nd.  
Please assist your child in 
finding their favorite food.  
Then, please practice with 
him/her to be ready for 
Friday’s presentation.  
Thanks for your help!!

Spelling Test 

On Monday, students 
brought home their first 
spelling list.  Activities 
throughout the week will 
be done in class to practice 
these words.  Please assist 
your child in practicing at 
home as well.  The first 
spelling test will occur on 
Friday, October 2nd!  
Thanks for your 
assistance1! 

Thanks for your 
awesome kids!!


